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Monday 23rd November 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SWGfl is a charity dedicated to empowering the safe and 

secure use of technology through innovative services, tools, 

contact and policy, nationally and globally. 

 

Some useful resources that have been produced by 
SWGfl are these downloadable booklets to guide 
you through your profile settings on Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram, Snapchat, Roblox, TikTok and 
Netflix.  

To find these booklets follow this link  

https://swgfl.org.uk/resources/checklists/  

SAVE THE DATE – Monday 14th December 4.00PM or 6.30PM  

E-safety Parent Workshops 

Thanks to the support of the PTA, we’ve been able to invite Kat Howard from        
E-Safe to present two parent workshops on the 14th December to explore how we 
can keep our children safe online. Kat Howard has been working in and with 
schools for over 17 years. During her time as a teacher she taught in primary, 
secondary and the independent sector. She has consulted with many schools to 
develop their understanding of Online Safety and supported school leadership 
teams to implement and embed policies, procedures, training and committees. She 
is passionate about the importance of online safety in schools and the wider 
community and supports schools with advice and support on a day to day 
basis. During this workshop, Kat will give you lots of practical hints, tips and 
activities to support your children in this environment. The areas we will be 
exploring themes and trends since lockdown, information advice and guidance, 
resources to support conversations with children about digital safeguarding. 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Ruth Byrne 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://swgfl.org.uk/resources/checklists/

